
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/7/2011 5:10:33 PM 

'cab@cpuc.ca.gov' (cab@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Brian plans to attend the 3/8 Stakeholders' Collaborative Meeting (SmartGrid).

Thank you.

Redacted

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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